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Notice of Motion No. 126 
 

Rates 

I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move at the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 22 November 2021 the 
following motion. 
 
That Council, as per the relevant guidelines of the Victorian Government Fair Rates System, will not apply for any 
rate cap variation, under any circumstances, for the remainder of this Council term. 
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